Hess, Raymond

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Subject: FW: Ann Arbor Traffic study

From: James Bess <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 9:09 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Ann Arbor Traffic study

Hello,

My name is James Bess here with Beacon Civil engineering here in Tampa, FL. We have a job there in Ann Arbor, Ml that
need a traffic study done. Is there anyway you can assists me in that?

Regards,

James Bess
Project Coordinator



